
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

*** PUBLIC NOTICE *** 
 
 

September 16, 2020 
         
 
 
Notice to the Public:  The St. John the Baptist Parish School Board Members, along 
with School Board Administration, will meet with area church leaders at Lake 
Pontchartrain Elementary School, 3328 Highway 51, LaPlace, Louisiana on Tuesday, 
September 22, 2020 at 9:00 a.m.   
 
The purpose of this gathering is for School Board Administration to collaborate with 
area pastors regarding assisting our youth with the new virtual learning platform.   
 
There will be no official agenda, and no action will be taken. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Patrick H. Sanders 
Board President 
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